
 

Cruise terminal bidder announcement postponed

The announcement of the preferred bidder for the proposed Cruise Terminal Facility planned for the Port of Cape Town
been postponed due to leadership changes at Transnet National Ports Authority and Transnet SOC Limited. The successful
bidder will be announced in June 2015.
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